
   

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

12th October 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
Exciting news! We have at last been given the go ahead to allow educational providers 
into school. We have arranged for The Novium Museum to come into school on Thursday 

5th November to lead a smuggling workshop. This will launch us into a local history 
Learning Journey that will explore smuggling links to Chichester. The session will be led 

by one adult from the museum who will follow strict covid procedures and will have 
minimal contact with the children. Any resources used by the children from the museum 
will have been in quarantine for 72 hours prior to the visit. 

 
We have tried to keep costs to a minimum but we would appreciate it if you could help 

with a voluntary contribution of £4.15 per child to help cover the cost of the resources 
and workshop.  Although the contribution is voluntary, we do need to point out that it is 
probable that this enrichment activity will not take place unless all parents, who are able, 

are willing to contribute. As a school we do not have the resources to fund this activity 
totally ourselves.  Please do speak to Mr King or one of us in confidence if you are unable 

to contribute. 
 

Please could you return to the office, the permission slip below and voluntary contribution 
as soon as possible.  
 

 
Many thanks, 

 
 
 

 
J Upjohn 

 
 
 

 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Novium Smuggling Workshop 

 
 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………………. to attend the 

Novium Smuggling Workshop on Thursday 5th November  

 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £4.15 to cover resources/workshop costs   

I have paid via BACS (Lloyds Bank, West Sussex County Council, Lavant CofE Primary 

School. A/C 01732345, Sort Code 30-00-02)  a voluntary contribution of £4.15 to cover 

resources/workshop costs   

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………… 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    Fax: 01243 530677 

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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